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THE LAKE ERIE BROADCASTING COMPANY

Cleveland Highway and Huntington Avenue
5170 - Phones - 5171

SANDUSKY, OHIO
AFFILIATION WITH

THE MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM

April 26, 1948

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R.F.D. #2,
Walnut -Dort, Pennsylvania.

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your
letter dated April 19th, with regard to your reporting
reception of WLEC. The information given in your
letter checks with our log.

We want to thank you for your interest.

Yours very truly,

Georg x. Euehrle
Chief Engineer
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DEDICATED TO PUBLIC SERVICE


